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Welcome to our second fortnightly News Bulletin. In this bulletin you 

will find important information for your attention, dates for your diary and exciting news from 

Joshua Class on their class activities during the last fortnight. If you would like to see an 

addition to these bulletins, please let Tracey/Hannah know your suggestions. 

Supertato and Evil Pea 

 
It’s been an exciting few weeks in Joshua class. It started with a video message from 

Supertato asking the children to save the vegetables all around the classroom. The children 

enjoyed making their own Supertatos and enjoyed manipulating different materials. This 

week Evil Pea kidnapped Percy Pig. We are all very worried so have been making wanted 

posters and traps to catch Evil Pea. 

 
Traps to catch Evil Pea…. 
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 The children have had some clever ideas on how to do this! We also had a visit from the 

Police.  I wonder if we will catch Evil Pea Friday and save the day. I’m not sure handcuffs will 

work on a Pea! 

 
On Tuesday Joshua Class had a visit from PC Lenton – Newquay Police. 

 

 

Star of the Week 

 

During the last 2 weeks our stars of the week have been Rafael and Oliver. Rafael has 

been working really hard and follows all the golden rules and Oliver is always kind and 

helpful. 

 

                          Star 1                                                 Star 2 
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After working really hard to fill their marble jar, Joshua Class celebrated with a 

Teddy Bear Picnic Disco Party… Their choice of course! 

And no party is complete without a dress code.. So, everyone (including the 

staff) dressed up in their finest party clothes, PJ’s and fancy dress. 

There was dancing, pin the tail on the donkey and party games. 

Thank you to Parents for bringing in party food fit for a queen/King. It was 

certainly a party food banquet. 

A fun day was had by all…… 
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Timings for the day – The Academy Day starts at 8.50am and ends at 3pm (1pm on 

Friday). The Academy gates open at 8.40am to 8.50am. Please ensure your child arrives 

during this time.  If you arrive later than 8.50am please ring the bell on the gate. Registration 

takes place at 9am. The gates will open for the end of school at 2.55pm. The children need 

to be collected promptly at 3pm.  

The main office telephone number is 01637 820 150 

 

 

From the 1st November all lunch bookings and wrap around care will need to be booked 

through ParentPay. If your child does not need either of these services, please still activate 

your account as things like school trips etc. will be booked via this service 

.Breakfast Academy Club is available from 8am and costs £2 – After Half Term this will be 

bookable online via ParentPay. Toast, fruit, milk/water will be available. 

After Academy Club is available from 3pm to 4pm, 5pm or 6pm. This costs £3 per hour - £9 

for the whole session. Again, after Half Term this will be bookable via Parent Pay. A drink 

and a snack will be provided. 

 

Attendance for Joshua Class 

 
 
 

96.3% - well done Joshua 
Class 

 
 

 

96.2% - well done Joshua 
Class 

   
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 

Week beginning 27th September 21                                   Week beginning 4th October 21 

Well done Joshua class for achieving the green traffic light for attendance for the last 

2 weeks. 
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Parents Meeting 

Ms Wilson will be holding Parents meetings on Thursday 18th November 3.30pm-5.30pm 

and Friday 19th November 1.30pm – 3.30pm.  

These appointments will be for 10 minutes and will give you the opportunity to discuss your 
child's academic progress with Ms Wilson. 
 
Children are welcome to attend these appointments and up to 2 Parents can attend with one 
ticket. If Parents wish to attend apart, please book 2 slots via Eventbrite. 
 
Please book your time slot through Eventbrite. The links are below: 

 
Thursday 18th November - link for bookings 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/newquay-primary-academy-parents-consultations-joshua-
class-tickets-190215097477 
 
Friday 19th November - link for bookings 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/newquay-primary-consultations-joshua-class-tickets-
190331475567 

 

If you have any problems booking a slot, please inform the office who will be able to 
help you. 

 
 
 

Children in Need 2021 

This year Children in Need is being held on Friday 19th November. 

 

 

Joshua Class will be taking part in this fundraising 

event and further details will follow in our next news 

bulletin. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/newquay-primary-academy-parents-consultations-joshua-class-tickets-190215097477
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/newquay-primary-academy-parents-consultations-joshua-class-tickets-190215097477
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/newquay-primary-consultations-joshua-class-tickets-190331475567
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/newquay-primary-consultations-joshua-class-tickets-190331475567
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Academy Calendar – November 2021 

 

 

Term Dates  

Inset Staff Training days 18th October – 21st October 2021 Children do not attend 

Half Term 22nd October – 29th October 2021 

Return to school Monday 1st November  

Last Day of Term Friday 17th December – normal home times apply at 1pm 

Spring Term – Tuesday 4th January 2022 – Friday 8th April 2022 

 

Polite Reminder: Please can we remind Parents/Carers to keep pupils close (preferably 

hold hands and not let pupils run ahead) when coming into school in the morning and 

leaving school at the end of the day, especially when entering the access road from the car 

park or back out from the school.  

As the weather is quite unpredictable as we move more into Autumn, please could you 

ensure that your child has their coat with them each day as we would still like them to enjoy 

the outdoors. 
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Finally, we wish you all a wonderful Half Term and look 

forward to welcoming the children back on Monday 1st 

November 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      

 

We will be supporting Children in need (Friday 19th November) and Save the Children 

Christmas Jumper Day (Friday 10th December) this year. 


